
 

BOARD RECAP — October 5, 2021 Meeting 

On Tuesday, October 5, 2021, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees held a board 
meeting in Building One of Central Services’ auditorium located at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, 
South Carolina. 

The meeting opened at 6 P.M. in the auditorium. The board promptly voted to enter executive session to discuss 
the superintendent’s evaluation. This closed executive session took place in the board room. The Board of 
Trustees resumed the public portion of its meeting immediately after executive session at 9:49 P.M. 

During the board meeting, the board approved: 
• the October 5, 2021 Board Meeting agenda. 

Superintendent's Evaluation: 
• Dr. Gregory Little received an overall outstanding evaluation for the 2020–2021 school year. 
• Dr. Gregory Little’s employment contract to be amended as follows: 

o extend contract term for an additional year through June 30, 2027. 
o increase the yearly annuity contribution by the school district to a total of 10%. 
o provide a salary of $219,046 for the 2021–2022 school year. 
o grant Dr. Little an additional 10 days of leave, which must be used before August 1, 2022. 
o change the evaluation section of Dr. Little’s contract to incorporate the new evaluation model the 

district adopted on August 17, 2021. 
 

 
 


